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12 July 2023 

Bright Class Transition Days 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As you know, we have enjoyed our first Transition Day today and have a further day planned for 
tomorrow. Unfortunately, Mrs. Smith will not be in school tomorrow as she will be attending her 
son’s graduation ceremony. She is very disappointed to be missing the second day with her new 
class but as I’m sure you will understand, this was not a date that she could change. She will ensure 
that she pops in to visit her new pupils in their current classes at another time and has, of course, 
spent all day today with them. 
 
Tomorrow the children will still spend the day in their new classroom and will have their Teaching 
Assistant for September with them, as well as a member of staff covering for Mrs. Smith. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Mrs J Hall 
Headteacher 
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